
        

       

       

            
 

   
            

 

From: Adam Clarke 
To: Planning Support 
Subject: 23/P/0664/OUT 
Date: 26 April 2023 15:16:13 

Good Afternoon, 

Please see below street lighting comments for the above planning application: 

· Lanterns need to be Urbis Axia 3.1 (full spec to be determined by the 
lighting designer) 

· Columns can be at 5m if this will help with ecology 

· We would only want back shields installed where needed rather than on 
every column 

Regards 

Adam Clarke 
Engineer 

Highway Electrical & ITS 
Place Directorate 
North Somerset Council 

Tel: 01934 426605 or 07824 085 740 
E-Mail: Adam.Clarke@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Post: Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, Weston-super-Mare, BS23 1UJ 
Web: www.n-somerset.gov.uk 
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